
NOTICE OF A  

SPECIAL CALLED WORK SESSION 

 OF THE  

DECATUR CITY COUNCIL 

Notice is hereby given to all citizens, press and any interested parties that the 

Decatur City Council will hold a Special Called Work Session on Wednesday, May 

14, 2025 at 2:00pm.  The Special Called Work Session will be held on the 7th floor 

of Decatur City Hall located at 402 Lee Street NE, Decatur, Alabama. 

The purpose of the work session is as follows: 

1. To interview candidate for the Planning Director position 

And any other business Council deems necessary. 

Interviews will be open to the public, as room space will allow.  However, those 

attending must be in place by 1:45pm.  Public and Media will not be allowed to ask 

questions, talk or make any noise or distractions during the interview.  In an effort 

to avoid any distraction to the candidate or the process, live broadcasting will not be 

permitted and it is requested that all refrain from making any video, audio or 

photographic recordings during the interview. 

This notice is posted Monday, May 12, 2025 at the direction of Council President 

Ladner. 

Stephanie Simon 

City Clerk 
 

 


